Date: 14.06.2022

ONUR ARIKAN

onur93arikan@gmail.com

Sub: Letter of Internship Acceptance

Dear Mr. Onur Arikan

We are pleased to offer you an internship program with MBS Systems for a period of two
months.

The nature of the internship as: programmer.

You should note that any information and data collected from you during the course of your
internship should be kept confidential at all times.

We appreciate your interest in MBS Systems.

Yours Sincerely,

MBS Systems
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